

Milborne Port Primary School and The Beeches Pre-School North Street

> Milborne Port Dorset DT9 5EP

Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Rodd

Friday 19th January 2024

Telephone: 01963 250366

Dear Parents and Carers,

In our KS1 Celebration assembly this morning, we celebrated the following pupils:

Gainsborough: Luna, Coralie, Sam and Bea

Medlycott: Oslo, Isabella, Jakub and Archie

Venn: Rosie-Leigh, Alaia, Marcas and Illia

Thank you to those parents who attended the ACE Academy consultation meeting on Monday evening. If you have any comments or opinions, please use the dedicated email address for these: Academyconsultation@MPPrimary.co.uk

Please can I remind you about the cancellation of after school provision, tuition groups and ReBorne Club on Monday 29<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> January. As I stated in my email earlier in the week, we will have no electricity between 3.30pm and 5.30pm on these days and, unfortunately, the maintenance work could not be scheduled for half term. Renewed apologies to those of you who will be affected by this inconvenience.

Towards the end of term, both Medlycott and Crackmore classes have their Inspire mornings. Please see below for the dates of these. We hope that many parents will be able to attend and work alongside their children.

## Diary dates for this half term

Friday 26 <sup>th</sup> January	Whole school Celebration Assembly
Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> February	KS2 Celebration Assembly
	Crackmore Cake Sale 3.15pm
Tuesday 6 <sup>th</sup> February	Safer Internet Day
Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> February	KS1 Celebration Assembly
Friday 15 <sup>th</sup> March	Medlycott Cake Sale 3.15pm
Wednesday 20 <sup>th</sup> March	Inspire Morning for Crackmore Class in the Hall
Wednesday 27 <sup>th</sup> March	Inspire Morning for Medlycott Class in the Hall













Milborne Port Primary School and The Beeches Pre-School North Street

Milborne Port Dorset DT9 5EP

Telephone: 01963 250366 Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Rodd

Kind regards,

Jonathan Rodd

Headteacher









